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T.OAS CONTACT INFORMATION							     

Mailing address: 
T.OAS, 
Toronto’s First Post Office, 
260 Adelaide Street E., Box 48, 
Toronto, ON, M5A 1N1.

Come Visit Our Website

Website: http://toronto.ontarioarchaeology.on.ca/ 

     

Toronto Chapter Email: 
 torontoarchaeology@gmail.com
President: janiceteichroeb@rogers.com 
Vice-President: latta@utsc.utoronto.ca
Past President: Sylvia@teaves.com
Treasurer: jjrr@sympatico.ca
Recording Secretary: Annie Gould
Corresponding Secretary: CaroleM250@aol.com
Web editor: Janice Teichroeb
Facebook Administrators: Janice and Mima
Profile Editor: amanda.parks@gmail.com

Also, don’t forget to join the Toronto Chapter of The Ontario Archaeological     	
Society Facebook Group for all the up to date information about meetings 
and interesting links. Information is also posted on the Chapter’s webpage.

Contact Us!
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http://toronto.ontarioarchaeology.on.ca/ 
http://www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=203298754843


Greetings fellow Toronto Chapter members.  

September marks the start of the 2012/2013 season for our chapter.  I would like to extend my thanks to Penny Young 
our new speaker coordinator, who has pulled together another exceptional list of speakers for this year.   Our first guest 
speaker of the season will be John Dunlop, from Archaeological Services Inc., who will be speaking about geophysical 
testing methods.  The talk will begin at 7:30 on September 19th,  followed by refreshments and an opportunity for infor-
mal discussion.  The business portion of the meeting will follow.

Our chapter meetings will continue the format introduced last year with business meetings held every second month 
(September, November, January, March and May) and an open artifact processing and “show and tell” session on 
alternate months (October, February and April) following the speaker portion of the meeting.  All members are invited to 
attend the September business meeting and to participate in the proceedings of the chapter during the coming year. 

For future chapter meeting information refer to the chapter website or our Facebook page.

Janice 

President’s Message

What’s That? is a new interactive column for which individuals can request an artifact be posted for discussion. The first 
edition of this column can be found in the Spring 2012 issue of Profile.  We are still accepting any thoughts or guesses 
as to the purpose of the item, so please write in to amanda.parks@gmail.com with your ideas.  Answers will be posted in 
the Winter issue of Profile, along with the next item of unknown function.  

What’s That?

Chapter Notices
Executive Board Members Nominations

We are still looking for nominations for the executive board of the Toronto Chapter.  For now, the board will remain as 
it is, however if you know someone who would enjoy contirubting to our chapter, please send the nominations to the 
chapter email at: torontoarchaeology@gmail.com. 

We are always interested in publishing articles by members of the Toronto Chapter.  If you are interested in sharing 
your research or experiences in archaeology in this newsletter, please contact Amanda Parks at amanda.parks@gmail.
com.

Call for Papers
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Upcoming Events

John Dunlop, Archaeological Services Inc.

Mr. Dunlop will be speaking about geophysical testing methods 
in archaeology.  The talk will begin at 7:30 on September 19th,  
followed by refreshments and an opportunity for informal discus-
sion.  

Wednesday September 19, 2012  		            			                Upcoming Lecture
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November 9-11, 2012  			             				    OAS Annual Symposium

The Annual Symposium of The Ontario 
Archaeological Society is being held 
this year in Windsor over the weekend 
of November 9th to 11th.  The theme 
this year is “A Bridge Across Time...The 
Archaeology of the Great Lakes Area.”  
Registration is now open.  Please find ad-
ditional information on the OAS website:  
http://www.ontarioarchaeology.on.ca/

http://www.ontarioarchaeology.on.ca/

